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NEW LAUNCH OF 
MONTHLY 
NEWSLETTER 
 
With our first issue of complete, we are 
pleased to announce the launch of H.O.G. 
Qatar Chapter new monthly newsletter. We 
will be regularly issuing and sharing with 
our members some of the activities news 
and chosen photos during the previous 
month. General news, posts or new rules 
related to motorcycles will be announced in 
our monthly newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2023 Ride Schedule  

H.O.G. Qatar Chapter Committee 
Management is always keen on further 
development of H.O.G. Qatar Chapter 
Committee and looks forward to more 
progress and more success for our 
committee.  

Each group ride Qatar Chapter members 
make is an experience and adventure. 
H.O.G. Qatar chapter members ride to 
explore places among Doha, strength the 
camaraderie among themselves, and 
entertain themselves whether they ride as 
individuals, groups, or by arranging family 
events, thanks to HD Doha Dealer 
Sponsor for their support during all the 
rides and events arranged.  

Each month, Committee officers plan the 
rides for members and shared through a 
monthly ride calendar hoping as many 
members as possible will join. 

Harely- Davidson Doha 16th Anniversary  

H.O.G. Qatar Chapter celebrated Harely-
Davidson Doha 16th Anniversary at H-D 
Doha Showroom – Salwa Road.  

 

 

 

H.O.G. QATAR CHAPTER LOGO  
 

MOVEMBER 2023   
In November month of each year men all over the world grow mustaches to 
raise the awareness of men’s health issues. This movement, since called 
“Movember”, started back in 1999 in South Australia and have since spread 
across the globe. The campaign has three different focus areas, namely: 
prostate cancer, testicular cancer, and mental health & suicide prevention.  
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H.O.G. Qatar Chapter celebrated Movember event at Printemps Doha. 
Qatar Chapter members gathered at Harley-Davidson Doha showroom 
followed with a group ride ended at Printemps Doha where members had 
a great welcome and warm reception signaling the launch of the famed 
Wild & The Moon café. Members continued the celebration of 
Movember at the Georgian restaurant Mosavali where authentic Georgian 
food was served, and lively speech highlighting Prostate Cancer Awareness 
Month was given. The night concluded with an exciting raffle draw.  


